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RE: Grand Parkway Segments H, I-1 and |-2 Project
To whom it may concern:

Attached is Addendum #4 to the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) that was issued on July
31, 2014.

This Addendum #4 amends the terms of the RFQ as set forth therein. The change consists
of:
e Elimination of the requirement to identify the Lead Maintenance Firm and

Maintenance Manager during the RFQ stage of procurement.

The Texas Department of Transportation looks forward to receiving and reviewing your
Qualification Statement and to working with the shortlisted proposers in the next phase of
the procurement process

Sincerely,

Ko for D

Dieter Billek, P.E.

Director, Procurement and Implementation Coordination Section
Strategic Projects Division
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